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Baking healthy snacks 

This term children in 

Oaks have been baking 

banana cakes to share 

at snack time. 

 

Toilet training 

When toilet training 

please remember to put 

your child in clothes 

that they can manage 

(not popper vests). 

Please provide plenty of 

changes of clothes 

including socks, wet 

wipes, and a carrier bag 

for their little 

accidents! 

 

 

Dates for your diary… 

The last day for children this term is Thurs 8th February.  

We reopen for term 4 on Monday 19th February. 

 

Catchup with your 

child’s key person 

If you would like the 

opportunity to catch up 

with your child’s 

keyperson, please see 

Gillena or Becky to 

make an appointment.  

 

Funding for working families. 

The government is rolling out significant changes to childcare 

support. 

From April 2024 children of working families may be eligible 

to 15 hours of funding per week for children aged 2. 

From Sept 2024 children of working families may be entitled 

to 15 hours of funding per week for children aged 9 months + 

From Sept 2025 children of working families may be eligible 

to 30 hours of funding per week for children aged 9 months + 

Full details are available on  

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

 

Take me home rail. 

Please remember we have a 

take me home rail where you 

can donate and take-home 

children’s clothes. 

You can find the rail in the 

Oaks room. 

 

Donations 

We would really appreciate donations of the following: - 

Tissues / Fruit / Rice Cakes / Dairy free butter (for baking) & 

Plastic bags (for toileting accidents)  

 
Open morning 

We are holding an open 

morning on Saturday 10th 

February for new families. If 

you know anyone that is 

looking for a space for a 3-

year-old, please let them 

know. We have no spaces 

available for 2-year-olds. 

Chilly Weather 

Please remember to layer your child as it is still very cold, and 

our doors are open for most of the day. 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

